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Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
January 28, 2018 
Masses for the Week 

 

St. Columbkille Parish 
321 Market Street, Brighton, Massachusetts 02135 

617-782-5774; www.stcolumbkillebrighton.com; email: office@brightoncatholic.org 
School: 617-254-3110 

 

OUR PARISH MISSION STATEMENT: 
  ñWe are Saint Columbkille Parish, a community of faith celebrating Christôs presence in us through the Eucharist,  

the other sacraments and the preaching of the word of God. To be true to the Gospel we must live our faith every day,  
responding to our call to holiness by caring for, encouraging and strengthening each other.ò 

 

ADMINISTRATOR:  
Very Rev. Richard W. Fitzgerald, V. F. 

 

PAROCHIAL VICARS:  
Rev. Succès Jeanty 

Rev. Christopher Bae 
 

TRANSITIONAL DEACONS: 
Henry Shea, SJ 
Edward Casey 

 

STAFF: 
William HealeyðBusiness Manager 

Joseph R. Policelli - Director of Music 
Michael McNeil ï R. E. Assistant (English) 

Roberto Mendez ï R. E. Assistant (Spanish) 
Patricia McShane - Parish Secretary 

 
MASS SCHEDULE 
Daily Masses:                         7:00 and 9:00 AM  
Friday                                  Adoración 6:00 PM; Misa 7:00 PM (Español) 
Sunday Masses:                     Vigil-Saturday 4:00 P.M. Sunday 7:30, 9:30, 11:15 AM, 12:45 (Spanish) and 5:00 PM 
CONFESSIONS:                      Saturdays from 3:00 to 3:45 PM;  
ADORATION                        Every First Friday after the 9:00 AM Mass until 11:00 AM 
BAPTISMS OF INFANTS:        For children under 7- first Sunday of the month (English)- second Sunday (Spanish) at 
                                            2:30 PM. Instruction for parents and godparents is required. Call the rectory. 
BAPTISM/CONFIRMATION:  Adults and children 7 and older who would like to receive these sacraments or  
                                            be received into the Church should email RCIA@brightoncatholic.org or call the rectory. 
MARRIAGE:                             Couples planning marriage should make arrangements SIX MONTHS 
                                            prior to wedding date. 

 
 
Sunday, January 28ð4th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
(Sat.) 4:00 pm  McShane & Hennessey Families, Mem. 
          9:30 am  Missa pro Populo 
        11:15 am  Pro Multis Intentionibus 
 
Mon. 9:00 am  The Souls in Purgatory 
Tue.  9:00 am  Special IntentionðHealing 
 

 
 
Sunday, February 4ð5th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
(Sat.) 4:00 pm  John Bane 18th Ann. 
                          Margaret Bane, Mem. 
          9:30 am  Helena Tobin, 5th Ann. 
        11:15 am  Pro Multis Intentionibus 
        12:45 pm  Missa pro Populo 
 

http://www.brightoncatholic.org
mailto:RCIA@brightoncatholic.org
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Pro Multis Intentionibus: Next week for Mary 
Elizabeth DôAngelo, Mem. 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Prayers Are Requested for those who are ill; for 
vocations to the Priesthood and to the Consecrated 
Life; for married couples and for families; for those 
serving in the military especially STAFF SGT. Aaron 
Souza (USAF), EN2 (SW) Matthew Kenney (USN), 
PFC Timothy C. Barry (USA), 2nd LT Megan Mon-
teiro (USAF), LT Alex DiBiasie (USA Rangers), Par-
atrooper Anthony Liberty, (USA), SGT Michael F. 
Kieloch (USMC), CAPT Kyle Timothy Sullivan 
(USA), Chaplain MAJ Jeffrey A. Ballou (USAF), 
Chaplain CAPT James W. Longe (USAF), L/CPL 
Gavin Sheehan (USMC), SSG Joseph Moore (USA); 
and for the repose of the souls of Michael Tobin, El-
len McLaughlin, Peter Frongillo and the deceased 
members of our parish, our families and our benefac-
tors.  
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Our parish grand annual collection, which is the 
largest single source of income for our parish, contin-
ues. You should have received literature in the mail 
relative to the collection. Please be as generous as 
your means will  allow. If you did not receive infor-
mation in the mail there are envelopes at the 
bookracks at the back of the church. 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Donations were made in the month 
of January for the Hosts in loving 
memory of Francis Davin by his 
Family, for the Wine in loving 
memory of Francis Davin by his 
Family, and for the Candles in loving 

memory of Thomas Guinan by his Family. Please re-
member them all in your prayers. 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please Remember the St. Vincent de 
Paul Boxes  at the doors of the 
church (above the holy water fonts) 
as you leave Mass today. The next 
meeting will be Tuesday, February 13 

at 7:00 pm in the rectory. New members are always 
welcome 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Saint Columbkille Part-
nership School, age 2.9 to 
grade 8, partners with Bos-
ton College to provide a su-
perior education grounded 
in the Catholic values of 
love, respect, and high ex-
pectations. Prospective 

families are invited to join us at our Catholic Schools 
Week Open House on Thursday, February 1 from 
6:00 pm - 7:30 pm. For more information contact 
25 Arlington Street, Brighton, MA 02135 
www.stcps.org  or  617-254-3110 

The Second Collection This Week is for the Sup-
port of the Church Around the World. It covers 
the collections for Catholic Relief Services, Church 
in Latin America, Central & Eastern Europe and Af-
rica and three national missions: the Military Arch-
diocese, Home Missions and the Black and Native 
American Missions. Please be as generous as your 
means will allow. 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Thanks to your generosity the 
Pennies for the Unborn collec-
tion last weekend raised 
$800.93, The Catholic Daughters 
are very grateful for your contin-
uous support. for the Pro-Life 
Office of the Archdiocese of 
Boston. The monies collected 

assist families who need help in choosing life over 
abortion. God Bless. 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Please note this year we will only be sending out 
tax letters with your yearly contributions to those 
who request them. Call 617-782-5774 ext. 101 and 
leave your name, address, telephone number and en-
velope number. The letters will be sent out by the 
end of January.  
______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Forty Days for Life: from Ash Wednes-
day through March 25 you are invited to 
join other Christians in 40 days of prayer 
and fasting for an end to abortion . There 
will also be a peaceful prayer vigil  at 7:00 
on the Friday nights of Lent outside the 

Planned Parenthood at 1055 Commonwealth Ave-
nue. If you would like more information please con-
tact www.40daysforlife.com/boston  
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Bring someone back to the Church today. Put a 
ñTry God 1060AMò bumper sticker or magnet on 
your car. Bumper stickers and magnets can be found 
in the racks at the back of the Church. 
 

Parish Giving 
 

Offertory (Jan. 20/21):  $5,472.00 
Online Giving (Jan. 20/21):  $120.00 

 

Urban Churches (Jan 20/21):  $2,367.00 
 

Grand Annual (to date):  $51,346.00 
Goal: $70,000.00 

 

St. Vincent de Paul (Jan. 20/21):  $226.00 
 

Thank You for Your Generosity 

https://maps.google.com/?q=25+Arlington+StreetBrighton,+MA+02135&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=25+Arlington+StreetBrighton,+MA+02135&entry=gmail&source=g
http://www.stcps.org/
tel:(617)%20254-3110

